
DISTRIBUTED TO THE FOLLOWING: COMMUNITY SERVICES  
Marshall Independent 344 WEST MAIN STREET 
KMHL/KKCK MARSHALL, MN  56258 
Marshall Community Services-Website/Social Media   PHONE:  507-537-6767 
 

Marshall Community Services is temporarily located on the campus of SMSU – SS139.   
Our mailing address remains 344 West Main Street. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Marshall, MN  –  June 16, 2020   
 
The City of Marshall is planning to open the Marshall Aquatic Center (MAC) for the Summer 2020 
season during the upcoming Father’s Day weekend. An exact date and time are yet to be determined. 
Additional updates will follow later this week. 
 
These guidelines have been developed to ensure the safety of both MAC visitors and staff. Please review 
these guidelines with your family in advance of the MAC welcoming you to the facility. We appreciate 
the patience our community has displayed during these unprecedented times. Despite some necessary 
changes from any previous summer at the pool, adherence to these touch-free guidelines by all attendees, 
assists us in providing the safest experience possible. 
 
 

• Daily hours of operation will be Monday through Sunday (NOON – 5:45pm). 
• Daily access is scheduled for three (3) Open Swim sessions: 

(NOON – 1:45, 2:00 – 3:45 & 4:00 – 5:45). 
• Cleaning and Disinfecting the MAC will be completed prior to opening daily and in-between 

each session based on Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and Minnesota Department of Health 
(MDH) guidelines. 

• Maximum number of attendees is capped at 160 per session. 
• A separate entrance and exit will be designated. 
• NO Locker Rooms will be available for use. Attendees are asked to come dressed/swim ready. 
• Restrooms will only be available from inside the MAC pool deck. 
• BOTH the Playground & Concessions area will be closed for the season. 
• NO access to public drinking fountains – personal water bottles are encouraged and permitted. 
• Attendees are encouraged to maintain proper 6-feet social distancing in both the pool and deck 

areas. Chairs and loungers are available while being physically distanced. 
• The Main & Kiddie Pools will be divided into zones. Attendees will be assigned a designated 

swim zone upon arrival. 
• The Water Slide and Mushroom within the Kiddie Pool will be unavailable for usage pending 

further notice. 
• Toys, balls, floats, life jackets, etc., will not be permitted in the MAC pending further notice (this 

includes personally owned toys and MAC lifejackets/toys). 
• Unfortunately, NO Swimming Lessons are planned at this time. 
• During inclement weather and/or when the temperature drops below 65 degrees, the MAC closes. 
• Pricing levels and purchasing information for MAC WristBANDS will be released to the public 

on Wednesday evening, June 17th. 
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